
G ale Free Library’s historic windows are 135 
years old and showing their age. Library and 
town officials agree it’s time to fully restore 

these beautiful architectural features. Therefore, the 
Friends of Gale Free Library has launched Windows 
of Opportunity, a fundraising campaign with the goal 
of raising $200,000 toward the total restoration and 
repair of the 60 exterior windows in the library’s original 
Damon Memorial building.

The balance of the funding, which is estimated to 
total over $750,000, will come from projected grants 
and town appropriations. “We want to show our love 
for this remarkable building, which has been called 
the ‘Gem of Worcester County,’” says Windows of 
Opportunity co-chair Penny Morgan.

Penny, along with co-chair Pat Korandanis, invites 
businesses and the public to contribute at one of the 
following levels:

· FRIEND: $125.
· BENEFACTOR: $250.
· PATRON: $500.
· SPONsOR: $1,000 to $20,000 and above. 

Sponsors receive an array of benefits outlined on the 
Friends’ website: FGFL.ORG. Those who donate at 
$10,000 and above will get a permanent plaque with 
their name beneath one of the most prominent windows 
in the Damon Memorial building.

Make checks payable to “FGFL Windows Campaign,” 
and mail to: Friends of Gale Free Library,  
23 Highland Street, Holden, Massachusetts 01520

Or donate by scanning one of these QR codes:

Friends of Gale Free Library Announces $200,000

WINDOWS OF OPPORTUNITY CAMPAIGN

FGFL is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, and all 
contributions are tax-deductible.

For questions, please write or phone Penny Morgan  
at pguymor@gmail.com or (774)364-2011,  
or Pat Korandanis at korandanisp@gmail.com  
or (508) 829-9979.
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